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Return to Residence from 17th May (Domestic Arrangements) 

This document is correct at time of writing but please note guidance may change.  Updates will be 

communicated as they arise. 

The College remains a Covid-Secure environment.  

The expectations set within the University wide Student Responsibility Agreement are still in 

place. 

 

Domestic Arrangements 

Lodge • No access to pidges. Post passed to you by porters on request. 

• Meetings with Head Porter by appointment only and via 
MSTeams 

• Visitors to College are permitted  in line with the rule of 6 or 2 
households.   

• Legally one household can stay overnight with one other 
household.  Please consult with other members of your 
household. 

Catering/Bar • Informal Hall will continue to be provided through “order ahead” 
via upay  

• Gerties will remain closed for Trinity term. 

• The Bar will be open on a click and collect basis (access via STXI 
and exit via STXII) 

• Formal Hall will resume on 21st May with diners limited to 50.  
College hopes to hold 2 Formal Hall per week but frequency will 
be kept under review  

Shared Kitchens and 
bathrooms 

• Shared bathrooms and kitchens will be cleaned by the 
housekeeping team from 17th May 

Rooms • The housekeeping team will restart student room cleans from 24th 
May on a fortnightly basis.  Cleaning material will remain available 
for students to clean their own rooms if they wish. 

• If you do not wish for your room to be cleaned please email 
housekeeping@bnc.ox.ac.uk  

Access and Egress  • Entry and egress to the main site is via the lodge or high street 
(dependant on fob permissions)  

• Access to all other accommodation sites is similarly via the main 
entrance 

• Use all available space to circulate around college, including the 
quads (grass) 

• Please use the sanitising stations as you enter and leave college 
sites 

Room Bookings • If a meeting room booking is required please do this in the usual 
way, via the decanal process 

• Due to social distancing guidance the capacities of the rooms have 
decreased, and scheduling will be restricted to allow for regular 
cleaning. 

• Academic purposes will take priority for room bookings 

• A marquee is available on New Quad for student use 

• Additional study space is available in the Platnauer room 
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Photocopiers/shared 
printers 

• Suitable wipes have been placed near to shared photocopiers and 
printers.  Please use these between uses to reduce the risk of 
transmission 

 

We hope that you will enjoy your return to site and as many of you as possible take the opportunity 

to stay for additional residence in 9th week.   

 

Matt Hill 
Domestic Bursar 
 


